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May 23, 2005

Mark Paul

Synergy Consulting Group, LLC

15455 NW Greenbrier Pkwy, Suite 210
Beaverton, OR 87006

Dear Mark,

Thank you very much for presenting at the Hillsboro Chamber Build Your
Business Seminar on May 18. We really enjoyed having you here and all
attendees got high value out of your presentation.

After reviewing the attendees’ feedback, | see that you were able to really
connect with the audience, and provide real practical value for their businesses.
Your presentation helped them realize the need of re-evaluating their marketing
concepts and ideas and the implementation of strategies to increase their
customer base.

Once again, thank you for your valuable contribution as a speaker in the May
2005 Build Your Business Seminar at The Grater Hillsboro Chamber of
Commerce.

Sincerely,

Pl fo

Antonio Paez

Vice President of Business

Development and Member Programs
Hillsboro Economic Development Partnership

334 5E FIFTH AVE+ HILLSBORO, OREGON 97123 » 503 / 648-1102 « FAX 503 / 681-0535

www.hillchamber.org



